To:  Kim Lengle
From:  

Media Consortium Coordinating Committee
Subject: 

Welcome back to the Media Consortium!
Body
Dear Kim,
Can you please pass this letter on to the RNN management team? 

RNN has recently rejoined the Media Consortium; we’d like to reinstate you as full members. All you need to do is pay your current dues of $500. 
Today, the Media Consortium is stronger than ever. 
· The May Day collaboration energized us, with 32 outlets contributing to joint reporting and publishing of the day’s news. 
· Our Media Policy project has been highly successful, with six briefings resulting in 12 stories in just the past 2 months. 
· The How it Works webinars have helped several of you rethink how you use key technology. 
Our annual meeting in October brought us together to rethink how we could collaborate. Many of us are now working together on a regular basis, which increases our strength and impact exponentially. 
Thank you for your support. Talk to you soon.
Sincerely,

Jo Ellen Green Kaiser

P.S. Dues checks should be made out to the Media Consortium and sent to the Foundation for National Progress, Attn: Kevin Medford, 222 Sutter St, Ste 600, San Francisco CA 94108. Please add “Media Consortium dues, 2012 and 2013” to the notes line. 
